
Stockholm, 18 March 2019 

 

 

"I would like to thank Johan for his long time and valuable efforts at Catella during the 

process of change that has been going on in recent years and I wish him all the best with 

new challenges," Catella's CEO Knut Pedersen comments. 

 

Johan Nordenfalk remains in his position in order to ensure an orderly handover. 
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